
Parties – and other occasions

The Hall management kindly asks hirers and users of the Hall to respect the
facilities, especially noting that climbing and sitting in windows is not allowed; neither is
playing with curtains. Both of these could be dangerous and cause damage. Please note
therefore that Ponsanooth Hall Management monitors the building with CCTV, in
accordance with its CCTV policy and a charge will be made for damage caused.
We ask too when applicable that:

1. Equipment, including tables and chairs are stacked and stored correctly.
2. The cooker is cleaned (not left with spilled food or dirty pans in the oven!).

      3.  After using the dishwasher it must be put through the drain cycle. When complete
filters and the inside of the dishwasher need to be washed and wiped clean.

The Hall is run by volunteers therefore your cooperation in the above, leaving the Hall clean
and tidy after an event is requested.


